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The Department of Accountancy (AC) Postgraduate Alumni Reunion and Refreshment 

(involving the Master of Science in Professional Accounting and Corporate Governance 

(MScPACG) and Master of Arts in International Accounting (MAIA) Programs) was held on 12 

April 2018. It has been the first time for AC to have the postgraduate alumni reunion after their 

graduation. 

Around 30 alumni who graduated in different years and over 30 current students attended the 

event. Some respected AC staff including Professor Jeong-Bon Kim (Acting Head and Chair 

Professor), Dr. Raymond Wong (Associate Head), Dr. Yuyan Guan (Programme Leader of 

MScPACG), Dr. Zheng Wang (Programme Leader of MAIA) and Mr. Alfred Ma (former 

Programme Leader of MScPACG) were also invited. 

After Professor Kim delivered the welcome speech, nine alumni shared their job hunting 

experience and expertise in their current working industries including auditing, banking, 

company secretary, consulting, investment and insurance. It was known that some alumni had 

started their own business in the emerging industry like Fintech. Later, the guests also freely 

shared their ideas with current students about career development, further study plans and leisure 

activities.  

Given that the alumni gathering was well received by all parties, the Department is hopeful to 

gain strong support again in the future alumni events.  

 



 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 


